City Attorney's Communication #2021-887
June 29, 2021

TO: Mark A. Beaudreau, Recreation Programs Administrator
FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Ordinance Amending Chapter 98, “Parks and Playgrounds”

Pursuant to your memorandum dated June 1, 2021, Memorandum No. 21-62, I have prepared and
attached the Ordinance Amending Chapter 98, “Parks and Playgrounds.”

Please carefully review the ordinance to ensure that it meets with your request.
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